
FICCI comments on Post-Facto Cabinet Approval of National Capital Goods Policy
 

New Delhi, 25 May 2016:  Congratulating Department of Heavy Industry for coming out with the
first National Capital Goods Policy Mr. Harshavardhan Neotia, President, FICCI said “We are happy
to see the roadmap for the Capital Goods sector in India and its recognition as a strategic sector.
India has the potential to be the net exporter of capital goods as against the net importer currently.
National Capital Goods Policy is definitely the need of the hour, which will provide the much needed
impetus to the sector and will go a long way in achieving  the objectives of Make in India”.
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